
Congratulations 2024 Graduates! 

Want to send cards?  

Braxton Cooke 
409 Grouse St 

Curlew 
 

Conner Fjetland 
Carsen Fjetland 
210 N Superior 
Emmetsburg 

 
Nolan Gustafson 

35951 430th St  
Ayrshire 

 

Adrianna Hill  
2603 6th St 

Emmetsburg 
 

Avon Hackbart-Morlock 
2307 7th St 

Emmetsburg 
 

Kelsey Petersen 
Joe Petersen 
5463 360th St 

Cylinder 
 

Parker Schmeling 
Lake St  

Emmetsburg 
 

Mica Theesfeld 
2501 College Dr 
Emmetsburg 

 
Hannah Geiger 
1606 Marks Ct 

Spencer 
 

Sunday School at Bethany wraps up for the year on Sunday, May 12h. We have had 
a great year with a great group of kids, dedicated teachers and interesting lessons.  
The children will be recognized for excellent attendance.  A BIG THANK YOU to all 
the Sunday School teachers for their dedication and work:   
Molly Rodemeyer 

Somer Saxton 

Kayla Hagen  

Haily Hoyman 

Holly Sidles           

Kathy Mehan 

Kristin Rienhardt 

Laura Gustafson    

Jackie Leuer 

Jessica Thoren 

Amy Martini 
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Friends of Sharing the Dream in Guatemala is a volunteer-based fair trade 
organization that works to reduce poverty in Guatemala through collabo-
rative partnerships with Guatemalans.    We offer Guatemalan crafts in-
cluding handmade beaded jewelry, handwoven scarves, baskets from all 
natural materials and much, much, more. Shop online at www.sharing 
the dream.org, visit one of the stores in Vermillion, Sioux Falls or at Lost 

Island Lutheran Church. If you are interested in learning more contact Karyn Leininger.  

Please remember and prayerfully consider including Courtney in your prayers and  
financial support. Checks should be made to “Bethany Lutheran Church” with a memo “For 
the ministry of Courtney Davis, Acct #305075.”          
Thank you for your prayers for my Wycliffe ministry in Papua New Guinea!   
Courtney’s blog at: cdchronicles.wordpress.com     Email address: co.davis@sil.org.pg   

We have some EXCITING NEWS! The Bethany Green Space is 
underway!  Coming Soon!   

The Green Space Committee is excited to help provide 
a functional multipurpose outdoor space that enhances fellow-
ship and worship opportunities. We have hired Green Ga-

bles landscaping out of West Bend, IA to carry out the project. The projected start date is the first 
week of June and is expected to wrap up, weather permitting, the week of June 17th. To carry out 
this project to completion with the projected cost, we need to raise an additional $15,000. The 
committee and council have approved to use reserve funds until money is raised and funds are paid 
back. The committee is planning on some upcoming fundraisers to help meet our goal. 

The committee would love your input in creating a name for this space that truly encapsulates this 
extension of our church. There will be a box with papers to write down ideas in the back of the sanc-
tuary, through the month of May. Please review the plans and vision of the space and give sugges-
tions of the name as this space is ours, together, and we would love input from you. 

As we get closer to completion, the committee with approval from council will create guidelines for 
use of the space and for memorials to be recognized. 

Partner With Us by:    

Giving a Check or Cash (made out to Bethany Lutheran Church    memo:  Green Space)  or Give 
Online by Credit or Debit Card at website below. 

Keep up to date with the project at www.bethanylutheranemmetsburg.com/greenspace 

If you feel led to partner with us in this project or have any questions, please contact a member of the 
Green Space Committee.   

-Kathy Mehan (Project Manager), Michael Jacobson, Joe Neary, Chuck Duhn, and Kristin Rienhardt 

**At this time I would like to share that Courtney will be leaving her position in Papua New Guinea in June.  
She is getting married! The money that we have been sending to her will be redirected  within our budget. 
She has been a blessing to the people she has worked with in PNG and now she begins a new adventure. 
Let us pray that these last few months go smoothly for her in transitioning back to the States.** 
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